
March 17, 2020 

LAUNCH OF FAYSAL GOVERNMENT SECURITIES FUND

Dear Valued Investor,

We are pleased to announce the launch of Faysal Government Securities Fund. The Fund is open 

for subscription from March 16, 2020.   

The strategy of the Fund is to provide consistent returns to its investors through active investments 

in a blend of short, medium and long term securities issued and / or guaranteed by Government 

of Pakistan. The Fund will aim to provide superior risk adjusted returns through active duration 

and liquidity management tools.

We are looking forward to receive a positive response and hope that this can be a start of a long 

and mutually beneficial relationship with you. 

Should you require further details or information please do not hesitate to contact us at 

111-329-725 or emailing us at customerservices@faysalfunds.com or visit our website 

www.faysalfunds.com  

Regards,
 Customer Services


